To
All Directors
All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhaga
All HoDs of Academic Departments
Visva-Bharati

Sir/Madam,

In continuation of our earlier communication regarding syllabus under Choice Based Credit System (CBCS), the undersigned has been directed to request you to send the syllabus, maintaining the UGC designed framework for CBCS as well as keeping in view the aims & objectives of Visva-Bharati within the afternoon of 12th May 2017.

Kindly note that the meeting for finalizing the CBCS syllabus, to be effective from the current (i.e., 2017-18) academic session, is scheduled to be held at 11.30 a.m. of 13th May 2017.

Cooperation from your ends is highly solicited.

Memo No. Aca/S-19.2/2792/2017-18
Santiniketan
06 May 2017

Deputy Registrar 16117

(Academic & Research)

Visva-Bharati

Copy to:

- 1. All members of the CBCS Committee
- 2. CS to Upacharya
- 3. PA to Registrar
- 4. In-charge, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website